
Welcome to LES FIRST GRADE!

August 2021

Dear 1st Grade Families,

We’re happy to be your children’s first grade teachers! We hope
you are anticipating this fun and exciting year as much as we
are. First grade is an extremely important year. In order to start
the year with all the supplies that we will need, we have made
the following list. We appreciate your support in our classrooms!

Required Supply List
Plain yellow pencils

2 boxes of crayons (24 pack)
1 pair of student scissors
2 packages of glue sticks

2 packages of black dry erase markers (1 package fine point, 1 package regular)

4 composition books (marble, not spiral & wide-ruled, NOT college ruled)
1 package of 3x3 yellow Post-It notes

$6.00 for Scholastic News (checks made payable to Leesville)

Wish List:
Tissues

Paper towels
Clorox wipes

**Please note that this is a general supply list for all first grade
teachers. Your child’s teacher may request other supplies for their
classroom.

We look forward to working with you!!

The First Grade Teachers


